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Ref: IIQ/DSO/ZSM 

 

1st February 2023 

 

Re: Year 7 - Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 7th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We will be taking part in Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 7th February 2023. Students across the 
school will be involved in activities to educate them about the safe use of the internet and social 
media as well as get them to think about their own online behaviour. 

We know that as parents, you share our concerns around the influences on young people and 
probably do not fully understand everything available to them on line. To support with this, we will 
be holding a workshop for parents of Year 7 students on Tuesday 7th February 2023 at 2.30pm – 
3.00pm in school. The workshop will offer guidance and advice to parents about your child’s online 
use. 

If you would like to attend this workshop, please email Mrs Mann - smann2@holly-lodge.org to 
book a place. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mrs D Southall 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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